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THE GOOD NEWS

__LIBRARY ___#

A.P.M. S. Meeting, Jacksonville, Florida

A very good meeting. The Local Arrangements Committee did a
fine job in setting things up. We are now 566 strong. The ban-
quet was delightful. " The speaker, JoAnn Dunaway Zeiger (Chuck's
wife), gave a tremendous and excellent program. Although I haven't
got my ''good times machine’ van yet and Nelson Virden hasn't got

his $7,911. 22, they will come.  JoAnn was magnificent. If you missed
her performance, you really missed something.

INTERNATIONAL SESSION

Held for the first time this year and promises to be better in the years
to come. We are really getting international and our organization is
spreading. If you know of possible international contacts, let the News-
letter Editor know.

OVERALL PROGRAM

President Raynes, then lst Vice-President, did a very outstanding job.
in getting the program together. Most papers came in the last two
weeks and it almost gave him a case of the "jitters and cold sweats
-and he said he'd rather have a case of "scotch and soda’™.

NEXT YEARS PROGRAM CHAIRMAN

]

Bill Rushing from W.E:S. is the victim. Let's be nice to him and send
our paper titles and.abstracts early. (A form is attached to this news-
letter). Beat the rush. Getyour paper in early and don't get left out.
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